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Dear All,
Just a little short newsletter this week as we have a short week here in school.

We had successful trips to the cinema through the Into Fim festival where P1-3 and P4-7 were able
to access neuro-diverse friendly, Health and Well-Being focused films for free. Only the buses
needed to be paid, which is a great opportunity for school.

Our Remembrance activities on Friday afternoon also went really well. P1-7 observed a minute’s
silence, P7 collected money by selling poppies for Poppy Scotland and P4-7 took part in a ‘live’
online lesson on Wednesday with tasks around vocabulary and poetry writing as well as asking key
questions about why we continue to ‘remember’ on this special day.

A special mention was given by the teachers to P1-3 who did very well with observing the silence!

Another huge thank you goes out to the amazing volunteers who have been in school helping us
with sorting and tidying our resources and helping to improve the school environment. We have
achieved so much thanks to your generous time and efforts.

Finally — it was so lovely to see our Oyne families in school for Parents’ Evening on Thursday. We
hope that you found the meetings useful and that you have a clear idea of how your child is
progressing in school.

Mon Mrs Brandston IPT working in school. Homework out today.
Tues Mr Smith visiting for RME sessions. Staff meeting 3.15.
Wed Chalameau lesson — P4-7. Talk for Writing Training at Logie
Durno PS. 3.30 -
5.30pm
Thurs School closed for pupils. In Service day.
Fri School closed for pupils. In Service day.

Upcoming Dates
¢ Sumdog Aberdeenshire contest starts 10th November and finishes 17th November.




